LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 12th FEBRUARY 2016
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
· Samantha Brookes, Ste Cuddy, Jeanette Evans, Steve Evans, Keith Graham, David Higham, Tommy Hutchinson, Ian Littlewood & David Smith.  
APOLOGIES
None.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Nothing to report. 
TICKETING UPDATE
· No one from the Ticket Office was in attendance.

· We discussed the recent ticket pricing U-turn in detail and reiterated our views on ticketing policy which has been forwarded to members of the LDSA by email and placed on our Facebook page.

EIA UPDATE
· Nothing to report in view of Michelle Kirk having left the post recently.

MEMBERSHIP

· We now have 195 members to date. 

SOCIAL UPDATE
· The Social Secretary informed us that following discussions with the Club, the Reds Lounge will once again be used for the next dinner as the Shankly Suite is not suitable. 
· It is proposed to open up the sliding doors in Reds to give us more space with a different plan in the room to enable everyone to hopefully see more. 
· Once the new stand is open, we will hopefully be able to have future dinners in there, were a more appropriately designed room for the numbers we have should be available.
· The LDSA web pages have been updated with updated recent stories and news.
SOCIAL SITE/PODCAST
· The latest Podcast was made available to members by email and a link placed on our Facebook page.

DEVELOPMENT & COMMUNICATIONS
· The D & C Officer outlined some plans for the future which were discussed, and she has written to a number of Clubs DSA’s to introduce herself with a view to pooling ideas.
AOB
· The Members Forum took place on January 28th and was attended by 31 members and 2 officials from the Club.
· We are presently looking for stories for the next Newsletter, so if any members have any stories they wish to share please email this into us so that they can be included in the next issue.
· The Chairman and Treasurer are to attend a Stadium Meeting with the Club on 4th March.
· We are to reconsider having a Ladies Afternoon Tea meeting, and once we have a more definite idea we will inform all our Members.
DATE OF NEXT MEETING
Friday 11th March 2016. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 9310750718926307507189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.

